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KCBJ: Jerry Riffel Represents Local Developer, Shirley
Helzberg

August 12, 2015

Lathrop Gage Partner, Jerry Riffel was mentioned in the Kansas City Business Journal for his role in
representing Shirley Helzberg and Walnut Creek Ranch LLC in regards to their plans for renovating a
building in the Kansas City Crossroads. Click here to read the full article.
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